December 7, 2005

Clark County Commissioners
P.O. Box 205
Dubois, ID 83423

Dear Commissioners:

Thanks for meeting with us on December 1, 2005, to discuss snow plowing on the A-2
road, from Kilgore to Mud Creek, (Mud Creek Timber Sale), and from Kilgore North to
the 026 Road, (Winslow Timber Sale). We had discussed not hauling from December
27th to December 30th. If possible we would like to haul over these four days. We have
approximately 650 loads decked in the woods. We plan on hauling these to Dubois and
decking until spring, then hauling them to Deer Lodge. If left in the woods it would be
June or July before we could haul. The mill will need the logs before then.

Other items discussed:

e Snow will be removed from the full road surface and turnouts plowed out.
e A temporary road barricade (provided by Clark County) will be placed
where the county quits plowing. We will post a sign saying: ROAD
CLOSED, NO PUBLIC ACCESS, NOT COUNTY MAINTAINED.
No track equipment will be used to remove snow.
No hauling on week-ends.

Thanks for your consideration. We appreciate you allowing us to plow snow.

Sincerely
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Dwight Crawford
Forester, Sun Mountain Lumber

Sun Mountain Lumber
PO Box 389, 181 Greenhouse Road, Deer Lodge, MT 59722
406-846-1600 fax: 406-846-3714



